
Hello GAMS Families!

Scholastic Book Fair
 The GAMS Fall Scholastic Book Fair 
was a success and we would like to 
thank all the parent volunteers who 
supported our school in promoting 
literacy.

Harvest Festival
We had a great turnout at the Harvest 
Fest.  We had so many families attend 
and some students were lucky enough 
to win one of three raffle baskets. Our 
first event was great success thanks to 
the families who supported this 
wonderful event.  

PTO Meeting
We will have our monthly meeting on 
11/13 at 6pm in the cafeteria.  
Babysitting will be available for 
families who attend.

Tricky Tray
GAMS will be hosting our first ever 
Tricky Tray on 11/30 beginning at 
6pm.  We will be raffling a variety of 
baskets to all in attendance.  The cost 
for entry is $5 and you’ll receive a 
sheet of tickets.  You can buy 
additional tickets to earn more 
chances to win more prizes.  There will 
be refreshments for purchase at this 
event.

Barnes and Noble Night
Our 3rd annual Holiday Barnes and 
Noble Literacy Night will be held on 
12/6/18 beginning at 5pm.  
Cheesecake order forms will be going 
and can be picked up at the night of 
the bookfair. 

PTO Membership
 Membership does not require a time 
commitment from you.  However, the 
cost of your membership does help the 
PTO to continue to provide low cost or 
free events for the children.  There are 
plenty of opportunities for volunteers 
if you choose to do so. Membership is 
$10 per family for the year. All 
proceeds fund school events and field 
trips. We currently have a combined 
total of 40 parents and teachers as 
active members. 

Save those Box Tops!!!         
1) Cut out box tops                                                                              
2) Glue onto collection sheet or collect in an envelope 
or plastic bag
3) Write your child's name, their teacher's name and 
     how many box tops and bonus coupons
4) Send to school

Pie Fundraisers:
We will be selling pies from 
Perkins this month. Pies are 
between $12-$14 and will be 
available to be picked up on 
11/20 or 11/21 at Perkins 
located on Route 300 in 
Newburgh. Look for order 
forms being sent home with 
students.

GAMS Shirts
Shirts are still available for 
both students and adults. If 
parents would like to order 
one please write adult next to 
the size you would like to 
order. Shirts are $12 each.
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Hola familias de GAMS!

Feria del libro escolástico
 La Feria del Libro de Otoño de GAMS 
fue un éxito y nos gustaría agradecer


